
 
 

 

WASHINGTON STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT UPDATE 

 

Week of May 07 - 11, 2018 

 

 

 Construction on Washington Street continues this week with work involving installation 

of new sidewalk and curb ramps along portions of Washington Street.  This work will 

require some temporary sidewalk width restrictions, and localized parking restrictions 

on Washington Street.  Access to businesses will be maintained at all times. 

 

At this time the anticipated schedule for the remaining major work items is as follows: 

 

 Milling the top layer of roadway pavement is currently scheduled to take place during 

the week of May 14. 

 Repaving of the roadway is scheduled to begin on or about May 18, and will continue 

for several days. 

 Installation of traffic signal poles as well as imprinting/coloring of crosswalk pavement 

is currently scheduled for the last week of May. 

 Completing final roadway striping (nighttime operation) and activation of new traffic 

signals is anticipated in mid-June. 

 

 


